

LUDWIG-MAXIMILIANS-UNIVERSITÄT MÜNCHEN



LMU · Geschwister-Scholl-Platz 1 · 80539 München

The President

President
Professor Qiu Yong
Tsinghua University
Haidian District, Beijing, 100084
P. R. China
- via email -

25 November 2020

Telefon: (089) 2180-2412

Telefax: (089) 2180-3656

Email: praesident@lmu.de

Happy 110th Anniversary, Tsinghua University!

Dear President Qiu,

LMU Munich is delighted to join the global academic community in celebration of the 110th anniversary of Tsinghua University. Tsinghua is a highly valued member of our LMU-China Academic Network as well as a much-appreciated partner in the Venice International University consortium. Global crises like the current pandemic underline the importance of global collaborations with trusted partners and the value of international exchange at all levels of higher education. Together, we will not only face society's great challenges, but continue to strive for excellence and create innovations for future generations.

On behalf of Ludwig-Maximilians-Universität München, I convey our heartfelt congratulations and best wishes to Tsinghua University's 110th anniversary. We wish you the best of success for the future and very much look forward to further strengthening our fruitful and enduring partnership in the years to come.

Yours sincerely,

Bernd Huber